
 
 

Staff Memo  

To:   South Huron Council 

From:  Rebekah Msuya-Collison, General Manager of Corporate 

Services/Clerk 

Date:  February 7, 2022 

Re:  By-Law 6-2022 - Memorandum of Understanding between the 

Municipality of South Huron and The United Way Perth-Huron 

 

South Huron Council received a recommendation from the Mayor’s Task Force for 

Community Recovery at their October 4, 2021 Regular Council meeting with 

respect to a long term financial commitment to the United Way’s mission.  The 

following resolution was passed: 

Resolution: 355-2021              

That South Huron Council accept the recommendation of the Community 

Recovery Task Force to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with the 

United Way for a long-term financial commitment to the United Way’s mission 

and to incorporate a financial commitment in the 2022 budget. 


